
 
 

 

 

 

 

      Village of Chenequa

 

With the warmer weather quickly approaching, so is grilling and 
picnic season. On the behalf of Waukesha County, please keep in 

mind the importance of recycling correctly! 
 

For any questions or concerns 
 Please visit the waukeshacounty.gov/recycling or call 262-896-8300 

June 2019 Newsletter 
    
   

Forestry Updates 
• • • 

 

Wood Chips 
 

Daily forestry operations generate wood chips. These wood chips are 
available to Village of Chenequa residents. The chips vary in quality 
depending on the type of brush or small logs which are ground up. 
 

These chips are available intermittently. Please call Village Hall if you 
are interested in receiving a load of wood chips. If you have recently 
called and requested wood chips, we already have your contact 
information on our list. 
 

          -Cody Lincoln, Public Works Director 

Village Updates 
• • • 

 

At the June 10th Village Board 
meeting, Chapters 1 and 5 of the 
Village Code were updated. No 
substantive changes were made to 
Chapters 1 and 5. The numbering, 
terminology and updated formatting 
are now consistent with the 
recodification in other Chapters of 
the Village Code. 

 
For full context of Chapters 1 and 5, 

please visit www.chenequa.org 

Police Updates 
• • • 

 
 

The image above is the SNW (Slow 
No Wake) flag for Pine Lake. 

 

It will be flown below the American 
Flag from the flag pole on the island 
during SNW Restrictions on Pine 
Lake. During these times, there will 
also be a small sign posted at the Pine 
Lake Launch. 
 

Just a reminder that PFDs are 
required on paddleboards, kayaks, 

and canoes. 
 

If you have any questions, please feel 
free to call the Police Department at 
262-367-2145 or feel free to email: 
 
 

policeclerk@chenequa.org 
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